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Upcoming Dates 

Monday at 8:00 am Prayer 
Group/ Bible Study meets in 
Conference Room. 

Thursday at 9:00 am Knotty 
Quilters meet.   

Wednesday, February 8     
United Women in Faith meeting 
at 6:30 pm. 

Sunday, February 12 Soup and 
Chili Luncheon from 10:30 am to 
1:00 pm. 

 Monday, February 13               
Ad Council meeting at 6:45 pm. 

  February 
        Anniversaries 
 

  2 Rex & Jenn Williamson 
 

 

February Birthdays 
 

6 Heidi Sherrock 
8 Val Milner 
11 Hadley Coonrod 
18 Rachel McClain 
21 Layne Auby 
22 Larry Wise 
26 Marsha Menzel 
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A new Bible study, “30 
Days to Understanding 
the Bible” started on 
Wednesday, February 
1st at 6:30 pm. The class 
will also be offered after 
Church on Sunday 
starting February 5th.  It 
is easy, informative, 
Biblical and teaches an 
outline of the Bible that 
puts it all in perspective.  

 

Sunday School News 
We are traveling Route 66 using the 66 books of the Bible. 
If you know of families looking for a place to worship and 
bring their children or grandchildren tell them about our 
program.  If you have questions feel free to contact the office 
or Teresa Benner. 
 

Soup & Chili Luncheon 
Sunday, February 12 
10:30 am to 1:00 pm 
Join us for a donation to 
dine in or carry out 32 oz 
for $12 
 
-United Women in Faith  
Proceeds support Missions 

United Women in Faith  
 

At the January meeting the 
following officers were 
elected: 
 

President: Cheri Gieseke 
Vice-President: Polly Wise 
Secretary: Martha Purchis 
Treasurer: Kathy Lemme 
 

At the February meeting 
we will be finalizing the 
luncheon.  If you would 
like to help with this you 
are welcome to attend.  As 
a mission driven group of 
women, we are always 
looking to welcome new 
women into the group. 
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